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Minister Wishes Hockey Girls the Best of Luck 
 

The Eurohockey Under 18 Girls Championships will be hosted in Gibraltar this week. The Minister 

for Sport, the Hon Steven Linares, wishes the Gibraltar team the best of luck for the tournament: 

‘This tournament, which will start on Wednesday evening, will be another step in the development 

of this group of players who have been working very hard alongside their coaches in the lead up to 

the event. They will no doubt face stiff opposition from Switzerland and Wales and I wish them the 

best of luck in their efforts.  I urge the general public to cheer them on at the Bayside Sports 

Centre, which will host another in a long line of international events in recent months”. 

 

Gibraltar will play its first match against Wales on Wednesday at 7pm. 

 

 

 


